I Gail Musch would like to register my opposition to
the Private Members’ Bill, sponsored by Senator Bob Brown called the Australian
Capital Territory (Self-Government) Amendment (Disallowance and Amendment Power
of the Commonwealth) Bill 2010. Such a bill could be used to bring in Euthanasia and
Homosexual Civil Unions that will mimic marriage, both of which I reject as not being in
the best interests of our Nation or the families, old people and the children of our nation.

| believe that marriage should be between a man and a woman and this has been
historically and statistically the best mode for the raising of well-balanced children.
Secondly I have lived in the NT and know many Aboriginal people who do not agree
with homosexuality or Euthanasia and believe in the sanctity of life. My major concern is
that if such practices were able to be introduced, in the case of Euthanasia, many people
who cannot read or speak English may be coerced into signing their own death warrants!
Please do not allow this to happen to these precious people.

Yours sincerely,
Gail Musch





